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Monday 15 April
Students return to school

Thursday 25 April
Epilogue
Yr8 Parent Teacher Meeting

Monday 6 May
May Bank Holiday

Thursday 23 May
Epilogue

W/b 27 May
Half term break
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Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach Easter we can reflect on a busy and

productive term in which there has been much to celebrate. I

am grateful for your support in all aspects of school life as

effective cooperation between home and school makes a huge

difference to the outcomes of our students.

This week is, of course, Holy Week in which we recall the

passion, death and resurrection of Our Lord Jesus Christ.

Familiarity with the events celebrated over Easter can dull our

sense of awe, but we know that it was the resurrection, above

all else, that the Apostles preached. It is remarkable that of

those original 12 Apostles, 10 of them were put to death for

their belief in the resurrection. The other two were Judas and

St John.

Two years ago, our own Archbishop John Wilson, preaching

during the Easter Vigil, reflected on the significance of the

empty tomb: “Let me suggest to you that, at least in one sense,

the tomb was not empty; that it was, in fact, full, and full to

overflowing. It was full to bursting with the most powerful ‘sign’

of God’s victory in Christ: ‘Why look among the dead,’ said the

Angel, ‘for someone who is alive?’ ‘He is not here; he has

risen.’” The Archbishop finished his homily with a question

addressed to all of us who profess faith in Christ: “How will our

lives ring out to others with the fullness of Easter Joy?”

Once again, I thank you for your support over the term, and I

wish you and your families every blessing in this most joyful of

seasons.

The new term starts at the usual time

on Monday 15 April 2024.

Mass Times
W/b 15 April 2024

Tuesday 
Thursday
Friday

8.00am
8.00am
8.00am

The week...

Key Dates

Best wishes,

R.F. Teague

Headteacher
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Equality, Diversity and Inclusion

This week we have been focussing on the International day for the elimination of racial discrimination

and World Down Syndrome Day.

Thank you to all who have donated to last week’s mufti day. 

The total raised was: £910.05

This will be split between the two charities which the school is supporting:

·     The Charlie Waller Foundation https://www.charliewaller.org/

·     The Catholic Children’s Society https://www.cathchild.org.uk/

Thank you to all who have donated to this and our previous mufti days. 

This academic year, we have raised nearly £6,000 for charity as a school

community.

Mufti Day: Friday 22 March

https://www.charliewaller.org/




Please note that Main Reception is open
from 7.30am until 4.00pm, 

Monday to Friday 
during term time only. 
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KS5 Administrator for
Sixth Form: 

Mrs Cooney 
c.cooney@johnfisherschool.org

Finance:

Contact

Information

Mrs. Maynard
h.maynard@johnfisherschool.org

KS3 Administrator for
Years 7, 8 & 9:

KS4 Administrator for
Years 10 & 11:

Mrs Cody
 m.cody@johnfisherschool.org

finance@johnfisherschool.org

General Enquiries:
johnfisherschool@johnfisherschool.org

Reception Opening Hours:

Tel. 020 8660 4555

 REMINDER
Parents and carers are asked to  
check that their contact details 

are up to date on Edulink.  
Changes can be made directly via

Edulink or by contacting your 
Key Stage Administrator.

JFA St. Patrick’s Six Nations Event

Thank you to all the supporters who came out to celebrate St

Patrick's Day and watch the final Six Nations games. We had a

fantastic turnout with plenty of food, Guinness and, of course,

rugby throughout the day. A huge thanks to the JFA members

and the South Africa tour families who helped organise,

facilitate and volunteer to make this event a success.

World Book Day Competition

Thank you to Tutor Doctor

www.tutordoctor.co.uk for

sponsoring our World Book Day

competition which raised over

£200 for the Children’s Book

Project.

Winner, Dom. S, received a number

of new books, an Amazon voucher

and the coveted JFS Beanie hat!

Videographer Visits JFS

This week we welcomed

John Cooper Videos onsite

to help shoot a new school

film which captures all of

the fantastic opportunities,

facilities and achievements

here at John Fisher.

We are looking forward to

receiving the finished

product when we return

after the Easter holidays. 





The JFA

Next Meeting:
Wednesday 16 April, 7.30pm
Plough Lane Pavilion (CR8 3QJ)
 

Social and fundraising events
raising vital funds for JFS

Over £30,000 has been raised
towards I.T, the Sports Hall
floor, Sixth Form Centre refurb
and Library in the last 3 years.

Email: thejohnfisherassoc@gmail.com
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